
•	Pick up a MECK Pre-Kindergarten  
	 application in English and Spanish 

•	Turn in a completed MECK Pre-K  
	 application 

•	Turn in missing application 
	 documents 

•	Have copies made of your  
	 documents 

•	Get help with completing new and  
	 existing MECK Pre-K applications 

•	Ask a MECK Pre-K staff member  
	 registration questions (English-  
	 and Spanish- speaking staff will  
	 be available) 

•	Receive FREE Giveaways from  
	 our community partners

What you can do  
at the event:

What: A MECK Pre-K drive-thru registration 
event that allows families to interact with 
MECK Pre-K staff in person from the safety  
of their cars.

Where: Parking lot of the Child  
and Family Services Building. 
5th Street, between N. Davidson Street  
and N. Alexander Street. 

Address: 601 E. 5th Street,  
                 Charlotte, NC 28202.  
                 Follow the MECK Pre-K signs. 
 

Why: Due to COVID-19, MECK Pre-K offices 
have been closed and public registration 
events were cancelled. This event offers 
opportunities for in-person interaction 
while still observing social distancing.  
 
Face masks are strongly encouraged.
Event will take place rain or shine.

When: Saturday, August 15
            10:00 am-1:00 pm

Drive-Thru 
Registration Event

Please Click here to register for the event. 

This will help us prepare for faster and more 
convenient drive-through experience. Signing 
up is not required to attend this event. 

When you register for the event, you 
will also be entered into a raffle to 
win $50 and $25 Walmart gift cards.

Let Us Know
You’ll Join Us!

https://forms.gle/ijy6Xf8Juf7WM2jA9



